Communication with PCC




Begin forwarded message:
From: "Arora, Chander P" <ARORACP@lamission.edu>
Date: June 7, 2023 at 4:43:01 PM PDT
To: Pamela Eversole-Cire <PLEVERSOLE-CIRE@pasadena.edu>
Subject: Cell and Gene Therapy Certificate
﻿
Dear Pam,


 Hope all is well at your end!


We are in the process of requesting the approval for an additional certificate in our Biotechnology program for Cell and Gene Therapy. This would be an additional certificate in the stackable certificate program and would be offered after the Biotechnology Lab Tech certificate, the first one in the series. 


I'm reaching out to you as one of the requirements is to consult with local colleges regarding the request. I would appreciate a response confirming your approval for the modification of our program. 


Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this request.


Thanks very very much for your time and support!


Warm Regards,
Chander

Chander Arora, Ph.D
Biotech Program Director,
Life Sciences Department
Los Angeles Mission College
13356 Eldridge Avenue
Sylmar, CA  91342
(818) 364-7753
PI-NSF ATE
www.lamission.edu/biotechnology 

